The NBER Program on the Economics of Aging will host a three-day workshop at the 2020 NBER Summer Institute.  The meeting will take place from Monday July 20th to Wednesday July 22nd in Cambridge, MA.  Katherine Baicker, David Cutler, and Jon Skinner will serve as co-organizers.  The first two days will be devoted to papers on all aspects of the Economics of Aging.  On Wednesday July 22, the morning session, which will be organized by Alexander Gelber and James Poterba, will be devoted to the Economics of Social Security and will include a panel discussion on long-term projections of economic growth and their implications for the Social Security Trust Fund.  On Wednesday afternoon, the program will feature a symposium on the subject of "Improving Health in an Aging Population."  

 

To submit a paper to the Economics of Aging workshop, please upload the abstract and paper here: http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI20AG.

 

To submit a paper to the session on Social Security, please upload the abstract and paper here: http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI20ESS.
 

To be considered for these workshops, papers must be submitted by NOON (EDT) on March 18, 2020.   A paper may be submitted to up to two workshops.  

 

Please forward this message to colleagues or other researchers who may have a paper suitable for the program.  Papers by researchers with and without NBER affiliations, by early career scholars, and by researchers from under-represented groups, are welcome.  

 

Information on whether papers have been accepted for the program will be available in late April.  Workshop invitations will be sent out in early May.  Unfortunately, due to limited resources, it is not possible to invite all of the researchers who submit papers for consideration.  

 

Please direct administrative questions regarding the Summer Institute to Rob Shannon at rshannon@nber.org.  Other questions about the Economics of Aging workshop may be sent to Jonathan Skinner at jon.skinner@dartmouth.edu
 

 

